
 

 

Winterbourne 
Junior Girls’ School 

Year 5 Newsletter 

Week ending: Friday 12th October 2018 

  Award Winners this week: 

  5 .1 Daejanae & Lesley 

  5.2 Maryam & Haniya 

  5.3 Delia & Eltona 

Our Black History celebration was a success 

this week. The children had a wonderful 

time learning about the experiences, history 

and achievements of the Windrush genera-

tion . We had an interesting and entertain-

ing workshop with Seleah, a performer, who 

shared information about her journey from 

Jamaica to Britain. We had the opportunity 

to  handle artefacts from that era as well as 

participated in enrichment Day activities. 

The girls had a fun time! 

Welcome to our weekly newsletter, where you will be able to find out 

about our learning in Year 5, share our achievements and get information 

about forthcoming events.  We hope you enjoy reading it. 

Thank you to all the parents who attended class 5.3 assembly.  

Homework set this week: 

1 Ten minute English workout for Monday 

1 Ten minute Maths workout for Monday 

Spellings   week 7 

Next week, we  will be testing the girls on the fol-

lowing topics in maths: place value to million, 

rounding to the nearest ten and hundred, multi-

plying  and dividing by 10 and 100 and calculat-

ing using order of  operations. Please help them 

to revise. 

In reading, the girls will be tested to ascertain 

information on their reading ages and grammar.  

Attendance                                               

Our target as a school is 97.36%   or 

over 

 5.1 -    97.%  

  5.2 -    95.4 %    

 5.3 -    94.6% 

Friday 19th October– Wear Something 

pink– bring in a £1.  Table top sale after 

school.  All   under £5 


